
Dear Valued Patient, 

As we approach the flu season, we want to remind you of the importance of protecting yourself 

and your loved ones by getting the flu vaccine. 

The flu can lead to serious health complications, but the vaccination is a safe and effective way 

to reduce your risk. Our clinic is now offering the flu vaccine. 

Flu Vaccine Availability: 

- Date: [Insert Date] 

- Time: [Insert Time] 

- Location: [Insert Location] 

To schedule your appointment, please call us at [Insert Phone Number] or visit our website at 

[Insert Website URL]. 

Your health is our priority. Get vaccinated this season and help us keep our community safe. 

Thank you, 

[Your Practice Name] 


